
Amaya Roberts,
29, BackStreet Avenue,
Washington DC, USA,

Professor,
School Of Legends,
P.O. 79183

10 - October - 2022

Harvard John A. Paulson School Of Engineering And Applied Sciences,
Harvard University,
Boston, Massachusetts
P.O 8372

Dear Sir / Madam,
I am writing to show my full support for Nathaniel Heywood's application of Masters in Robotics &
Artificial Intelligence. I tutored him in Robotics Engineering during his undergraduate studies. My
experience with him has been amazing, leading me to back him as an ideal candidate for the program. I
am convinced without doubt that Nathaniel would be a great fit for your program if you let him.

Nathaniel has been my student for the past 4 years, and the more I look through the stated requirements
for this masters program, the more I am convinced that he is the student you need in your school. During
my time as his teacher, he was one of the top students in my class, excelling both in courses and
extracurricular activities too.

He showed unmatched enthusiasm and passion, while showing excellent team bonding skills, leadership
abilities, resilience, critical thinking and determination. Nathaniel's academic track record has always
been outstanding and so has his personality.

One time we had a Robotics fair at the school, where each student was required to build a Robot for the
project from scratch. Nathaniel created a sentient robot that could feel when people were hurt or in need
of other forms of medical assistance, and dialed 911. The talent he displayed at the fair is nothing like we
ever saw in his class, and I and his other lecturers have no fear that he'll do the same at Paulson.

Besides his brilliance and ability to assist others in solving complex problems, Nathaniel is someone who
has always wanted more. Whether it was in signing up for clubs, assisting with projects, or juggling
internships with his studies. He has a zeal and I think the professor's at Paulson School Of Engineering
will help him do some good with that fire by granting him a space at your masters program next fall.

Without regrets, I endorse and recommend Nathaniel Heywood to secure a spot with a team of your other
talented students. His academic excellence will be a wonderful addition to your program. The kid is going
to change the world someday, I hope he gets a shot.



For further information, please contact me at amayaroberts@gmail.com.

Yours Sincerely,

Amaya Roberts.


